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GILBERT BELNAP FAMILIES GENEALOGICAL ASSOCIATION 
D/B/A BELNAP FAMILY ORGANIZATION 

OFFICERS MEETING MINUTES  
OF MARCH 27, 2022 

 
A meeting of the Officers of Gilbert Belnap Families Genealogical Association, a Utah non-profit 
corporation d/b/a Belnap Family Organization (the “Organization”), was held on March 27, 2022.  
The meeting convened at 6:00 p.m., Mountain Time, via web and teleconference. 
 

1. ROLL CALL. The following Officers were present at the meeting: Kirk Belnap 
(President), Julie Moselle (1st Vice President), Brent Belnap (2nd Vice President), Steve 
Belnap (Treasurer), and Matt Purcell (Secretary).   
 

2. OPENING PRAYER. Kirk Belnap offered an opening prayer. 
 

3. FAMILY REUNION. Kirk Belnap led a discussion on the upcoming 2022 BFO family 
reunion. The Officers discussed several potential locations, including Lava Hot Springs, 
Ogden, and Salt Lake City. Brent Belnap informed the Officers that he was finishing an 
update on the “Belnap Family Guide to Weber County, Utah” and it was suggested that it 
may be a good occasion to host the reunion in Ogden and provide some tours or information 
regarding some of the family sites highlighted in the guide. Following a robust discussion, 
the Officers decided on holding the 2022 BFO Family Reunion in Ogden, Utah on 
Saturday, August 13, 2022. The Officers instructed Matt Purcell to send out “Save the 
Date” invitations on Facebook, Instagram, and via text message. 
 

 
 

4. NEXT MEETING. The next Officers and Family Representatives meeting will be held 
on Sunday, August 24 at 4:00 p.m. Mountain time. 
 

5. ADJOURNMENT. There being no further business to come before the Officers, the 
meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. Mountain time. 
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